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Denver Mile High Rotary where commitment and service rise above the mountain tops  

Let me start by giving a big 
shout out to PP Kurt for filling 
in over the last few weeks 
while I goofed off! The spirit of 
Rotary is all about jumping in 
and helping out and Kurt exem-
plifies Rotary spirit!   
 
We are now marching full 
speed into the 2nd quarter of 
the Rotary year. It seems timely 
to take a quick look back at Q1. 
We rolled out the new dues 
structure and although our op-
erating budget is tight we are 
breaking even. Hopefully those 
wishing to take advantage of 
the non-meal dues option for 
this next quarter have advised 
Adams to that effect.   
 
Unfortunately our membership 
level continues to struggle. Alt-
hough we added several great 
new members in Q1, we ended 
the quarter with membership at 
41. This is down 3 for the quar-
ter.  
 
We are in full swing with our 
ongoing programs at Harring-
ton and CEC and hopefully you 
have had the chance to get in-
volved. The Villa Park 9 Health 
Fair is this Saturday at the Bar-
num Rec.Center. We can al-
ways use more help so please 
see Michael Tapp or Linda Sue 
Shirkey to join in. 
 
The Area 1 Assembly is sched-
uled for October 28th. There 
was some confusion on the 
date. The 28th is the correct 
date. The sign up is available 
on the club website. We need 
to submit an accurate list of 
attendees to the Federal Re-
serve prior to event for security 
purposes and so we will cut off 
registration by October 21st.  
 
 

This is a great opportunity to 
meet DG Mary Kay Hasz 
as well as to network 
with other Denver Rotar-
ians from the 6 clubs in 
our Area.   
 
Thanks to everyone for 
the service you provide 
to our club, to Rotary 
and to ultimately the 
community.  
 
Bob Kemp 
Denver Mile High Rota-
ry President 2015-2016 
 
 
 
Fun photos from End Polio 
Trivia night and the  
End Polio Bike Ride.  
 
Each raised over $200 to-
tally over $400 for the End 
Polio Now Campaign  
 

TRIVA NIGHT  

 

Bike Photos by *Robin Springer 

http://www.denvermilehigh.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Denver-Mile-High-Rotary-Club/113095428749155?ref=ts
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Denver-Mile-High-Rotary-Club/113095428749155?ref=ts
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/Denver-Mile-High-Rotary-Club-4558621
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/Denver-Mile-High-Rotary-Club-4558621
http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Home.aspx?accountid=50085
http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Home.aspx?accountid=50085
http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.rotary.org/


Denver Mile High Rotary Upcoming  

Programs 

 
October 14th - Gayle Lehrmann will be our  guest.  She is a former 
long-time member of our Club and many of you will know her.  Gayle 
will talk with us about an interesting program called, "Peaceful 
Schools," that has been rolled out in the District.  
 
October 21st - We have all heard about the dramatic decline of bees 

and the potentially major consequences on crops and other plants.  Amanda Acca-
mando,  the head of the Education Department at Hudson Gardens will be our 
speaker.  Amanda is an advocate for beekeeping in Colorado and runs the com-
munity Apiary at Hudson Gardens.  
 
October 28th - Dark at University Club 
 
October 28th - District Assembly  
 

 

 

THANK YOU to all who reloaded your Cards in Septem-

ber! We received a check for $269!! Please keep it up! 

Every little bit helps! 

 

Here are some creative ways to use it: 

- Buy it as a gift: College kids, newlyweds and new parents appreciate 

groceries! 

- Use it to buy supplies for special events; like bbq, 

mini-dinners or fundraisers. 

- Purchase two, one for you and your spouse so that 

you always have it handy. 

- Leave it in your car next to your re-usable bags, so 

you can grab both on the way out! 

Every little bit ads up to funds that our club can use to treat guests or have events. 

Thanks for your support!  

Contact Sarah Hite at schite2000@yahoo.com or                   

 Heidi Restarits at Heidi.rr@gmail.com  



Weekly Inspirators, Greeters & Hosts 

 

October 14th  - 

Inspiration - Elizabeth Daigle  

Greeters - Paul Aderson and Kevin Galloway  

Host - Kim Gardner  

Rotary Minute - Don Garretson   

 

October 21st  - 

Inspiration - Paul Anderson  

Greeters - Pat Gorman Barry and Kurt Bartley  

Host - Zig Berzins  

Rotary Minute - Brandon Blankenship  

 

October 28th - Dark  

 Area Assembly on the 28th.  

 

 

Area 1 Conference  

The Federal Reserve Bank  

1020 16th St,  

Denver, CO 80202  

5:30 PM – 7:00 PM  

October 28th, 2015 

 

 



Continental Breakfast  
 

The continental breakfast will be served every 2nd Wednesday of the month.   
 

——————————— 
 

Denver Mile High Rotary Calendar  

 
 
October 13th: Regular Club Board Meeting 
 
October 17th - Rotary Leadership Institute 
 
October 17th - 9 Health Fair 6:00 AM to 12:30 PM there will be another  Fair  at 
Barnum Recreation Center.  
To sign up Follow this link  
 
http://www.9healthfair.org/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fVolunteer%
2fVolunteerLoginSignUp.aspx+to+sign+up+for+the+Barnum+Recreation+Center 
 
 
October 28th - Area 1 Assembly   
 
November 14th - Rotary Leadership Institute  
 
January 9th - Presidents Dinner  
 
January 16th - Grants Qualification Training  
 
February 6th - Rotary Leadership Institute  
 
March 11th - 13th - PETS  
 
April 2nd - Rotary Leadership Institute  
 
April 22nd - 24th - Distr ict Conference  
 
May 28th - June 1st - International Convention - Seoul, Korea  

http://www.9healthfair.org/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fVolunteer%2fVolunteerLoginSignUp.aspx+to+sign+up+for+the+Barnum+Recreation+Center
http://www.9healthfair.org/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fVolunteer%2fVolunteerLoginSignUp.aspx+to+sign+up+for+the+Barnum+Recreation+Center


 
 
  

Denver Mile High Rotary has supported Honor 
Flight of Northern Colorado for the past five years. 
This is a beautiful example of what our contribu-

tions support. 

During a layover at the 

Ronald Reagan Washington 

National Airport, a World 

War II veteran passed the 

time and entertained passen-

gers with a sudden display 

of dancing!  

A group of veterans were 

awaiting their Honor Flight 

home, when three women 

began singing The Andrews 

Sisters' “Boogie Woogie Bugle Boy.”  

Encouraged by the lyrics “he started to dance” the sprightly old man 

jumps out of the crowd and starts to boogie. When someone offers 

him a walking cane he rejects it and instead, shows off some serious 

dance moves. His energy and enthusiasm gets the crowd of other vets 

joining in on the fun!  

Honor Flights provide free flights to veterans who served in WWII, 

Korea and Vietnam by flying them to see the war memorials in 

Washington, DC built in their honor. It’s wonderful to see these brave 

veterans enjoying life in the moment after what must have been an 

emotional visit!  

 

WATCH:   
 

http://www.reshareworthy.com/old-man-boogies-at-airport/
#VeYypoPWCTl2FPiw.99 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.reshareworthy.com/old-man-boogies-at-airport/#VeYypoPWCTl2FPiw.99
http://www.reshareworthy.com/old-man-boogies-at-airport/#VeYypoPWCTl2FPiw.99




The date and place for your Membership  
Symposium: 

 
 Saturday, November 21st 

 8:00 am - 12:30 pm (check-in starts at 8:00) 
Daniels Fund - 101 Monroe Street - Denver 80206 
 

The purpose is to dive deeper with the attending clubs into membership attraction 

AND retention/engagement as well as goal setting. We can share trends in mem-

bership for North America, our District 5450 and your club. In the meeting, ex-

pect help to work with the DMT on realistic and challenging goals. 

 

Can you attend??????  Please contact Tom Gregory for more information .  

 
 
October 7th - Carolyn Nobel  
 
October 8th - Kevin Gallaway 
 
October 25th - Heidi Restarits 



 
  Denver Mile High Rotary Sponsors 
 

  

www.legacyfamilyofficellc.com 

*Customized portfolio 
management 
*Retirement planning 
*Liability management 
*Estate planning  
management 
*Banking 
*Insurance 
*Pre and post sale strate-
gies for business owners  

 
Personal Sponsors of the Denver Mile High Rotary 
Foundation  
 
Michael Tapp...DMHR member since 2000, Chairman 
Local Community Service        
 
Roberta Simonton....DMHR member since 2009      

Matching sponsor of Chris Wong  ~ Encana is a leading North American 
Energy producer that is focused on growing its strong portfolio of diverse 
resource plays producing natural gas, oil and natural gas liquids.  By part-
nering with employees, community organizations, other businesses, 
Encana contributes to the 
strength and sustainability of 
the communities where it  
operates. 

http://www.legacyfamilyofficellc.com

